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Broughton Primary School: 30.09.2024 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Attendance Champions and Strive for Five winners: 
Well done to our Year 4 pupils for winning the Strive for Five reading challenge last week 
with a fantastic 95% of the year group reading five times throughout the week. School 
attendance was excellent once again last week and so we had multiple class Attendance 
Champions - Well done to: Barrow, Blencathra and Skiddaw!  
 
KABS Pyjama day: 
The KABS Pyjama Day held last Friday was a great success – thank you to everybody for all of 
your very kind donations of bottles, which KABS will use in future raffles. The children (and 
staff) really enjoyed spending the day in their PJs and oodies.  
 
KABS Halloween disco: 
Coming soon…. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Nursery/Reception and Key-Stage1 pupils’ disco will be held 5-6pm and should be 
supervised by an adult. Key-Stage 2 pupils can attend from 6.15-7.15pm.  

Wk 23/09/2024 

 Attendance Unauthorised 

Catbells 98.67% 0.0% 

Haystacks 97.78% 0.0% 

Barrow 100.0% 0.0% 

Dodd 97.92% 0.0% 

Blencathra 100.0% 0.0% 

Skiddaw 100.0% 0.0% 

Whole 
School 

99.01% 0.0% 

Friday 27/09/2024 

 Golden Sweatshirt 

Reception Henry Dixon-Bell 

Year 1 Louis Tew 

Year 2 Jessica McDowell 

Year 3 Evie Lankester 

Year 4 Eliza Tew 

Year 5 Layla Beck 

Year 6 Aurora Jackson 
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Harvest service in Christ Church: 
Our Harvest celebrations are due to begin, and as part of this our pupils in Reception up to 
Year 6 will visit Christ Church on Wednesday 16th October at 9.30am where each class will 
perform a Harvest themed song/poem. Parents/carers and family members are welcome to 
attend. This year, we are collecting food donations for our local food bank. These can be 
brought into school by the children or be delivered straight to church on the morning of the 
service. Please see the poster below for ideas for donations: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Parents Evening appointments: 
The link to book virtual or face-to-face appointments for the upcoming Parent’s Evening will 
be sent in next week’s newsletter.  
 
Dates for your diary Autumn 1: 
Class Dojo has updated their system to allow us to post upcoming events on the Dojo story 
pages. It also allows us to provide reminder alerts as we approach the event which we feel 
will be helpful. I will however continue to list events on the newsletter: 

• Wednesday 16th October 9.30-10.30am Harvest Service in Church. All parents/carers 
are welcome to attend.  

• Monday 21st October 1.30-6pm Face-to-face Parents Evening appointments – 
Booking link will be sent out at a later date.  

• Tuesday 22nd October 3.30-6pm Virtual Parents Evening appointments – Booking link 
will be sent out at a later date. 

• Thursday 24th October 5-6pm Early Years & KS1 KABS Halloween disco 6.15-7.15pm 
KS2 Halloween disco 

• Friday 25th October – Break up for half-term 
Kind regards,  

 
Mrs A Bewsher – Headteacher  
 


